
 

INTERNAL 

Notice on Temporary Suspension of Enhanced Yield Investment - Structured Deposit Products 

Subscription for Overseas Individual Customers 

 

Dear customers, 

 

Due to system enhancement and adjustment, we will temporarily suspend Enhanced Yield 

Investment - Structured Deposit Products subscription for overseas individual customers on 7 Feb 

2021. We target to resume the subscription in 4Q2021, with the exact resumption date to be 

notified in future notice. Subscription by customers other than overseas individuals will not be 

affected.  

 

For more questions or details, please consult your relationship manager, or call HSBC China 

Customer Service Hotline 95366.  Sorry for inconvenience caused and thanks for your 

understanding. 

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited 

5 Feb 2021 

 

 


